
Vol. 129, No. 08        Friday, September 2, 2016

BSERVER/NTERPRISEOETH
E

Serving Coke County
P.O. Box 1329 Robert Lee, TX  76945

(915) 453-2433

(Continued on page 2)

Bronte Longhorn Golf  Club is 
holding a tournament, Saturday, 
September 10.  Tee time is 9 
am.

Please register before 12 noon 
Friday, September 2.  When 
registering, leave a call back 
number and please let them 
know if  you will need a cart.

To register, contact the club 
house at 325-473-2156 or 
Debbie at 325-262-6617.

After faithfully ministering to 
the Bronte Church of  Christ 
and the town of  Bronte for over 
24 years, John and Judy 
Driggers are retiring to Eastland 
to be closer to their kids and 
grandkids.

A going away/ retirement 
party will be given for this 
special couple on Sunday, 
September 11, from 2 pm to 4 
pm.

You are welcome to come and 
bring any pictures and/ or 

memories of  the couple to share.
A money tree will be filled to 

help with their retirement 
cottage, if  you would like to help 
them get started in their “new” 
home.

Robert Lee Baptist Church 
Women’s Ministry Team is 
hosting their fall Coach’s Closet!  
Coach’s Closet is a clothing 
event where members of  the 
community can come and get 
free clothing.

The event is set for Saturday, 
September 10, 2016, from 10 
am until 12 noon in the Robert 
Lee Baptist Church Fellowship 
Hall.

The Coach’s Closet clothing 
event is dedicated to Coach 
Kenneth Rasco, who gave 
generously to the community 
over many years.

Any and everyone can donate 
GENTLY used clothing items to 
Coach’s Closet. If  you are 
donating, please bring your 
clothing to the church office by 

The Sorosis Club donated funds towards the purchase of  Christmas lighting 
within the city limits of  Bronte.  Mayor Gerald Sandusky (top photo, from left) is presented a check by 
Sorosis Club Treasurer Denise Gallaway and President Mary Percifull.
   The Restoring Bronte Foundation donated $855.33 towards the purchase of  Christmas lighting on 
poles along Highways 277 and 158 within in the Bronte city limits.  Mayor Gerald Sandusky (left) is 
presented the check by Restoring Bronte Foundation Treasurer Reese Braswell.


